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NOTIFICATION 
 

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR ADMISSION TO POST GRADUATE 

MEDICAL(DEGREE/DIPLOMA) COURSES, KERALA – 2015 

EXAMINATION DATE RE-SCHEDULED 

 

 The Post Graduate Medical (Degree/Diploma) Entrance Examination-

2015 which is scheduled to be conducted on 18th January 2015 is re-scheduled to 8th 

February 2015 at Thiruvananthapuram, Ernakulam and Kozhikode. The detailed 

notification for the online application and examination will be announced in due 

course on the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. 

 

                                                                           

  

 

Thiruvananthapuram      Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 
 16.10.2014             
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